
ONE MORE FOOTBALL TICKET RAFFLE 
  

You can still enter the final drawing for the game 
against “That School Up North.” Tickets for the raffle 
are $5 for 1 chance, $25 for 6 chances or $50 for 13 
chances. Get your raffle tickets now!   
  

We are not allowed to sell the raffle tickets on our 
website.  Send checks (payable to "OSU Alumni 
Club of Franklin County") to Jerry Vance, 5625 
Pleasant Hill Drive, Hilliard, OH 43026. The second 
drawing will be on Nov. 18 for that school up north, 
both at the Eddie George 27 Grill in Grandview at 12 
N. Everyone is welcome to attend. Games available: 
  

Money must be received by noon Friday November 18 
for the final drawing.  For questions contact Jerry 
Vance, jerry.vance@yahoo.com or 614-316-0852. 
 

The real winners are our Scholarship recipients so 
thank you for your support! 
 

BUCKEYE  BOOK COMMUNITY  
 

The Franklin County OSU Alumni Club has once again 
been given the opportunity to participate in the 
Buckeye Book Community for this summer/fall.  If you 
are still interested in participating, please contact 
Jessica Kohlschmidt by email at osustatalum09@ 
yahoo.com or by phone at 614-946-2614 to obtain a 
copy of this year's book.   
 

Each summer all first year students complete their first 
college assignment by participating in the Buckeye 
Book Community; they are given a selected book 
during orientation.  Upper class students, staff and 
faculty are also encouraged to read the book, and we 
want to offer this book opportunity to you all, as part of 
our Buckeye Community as well!  This year’s book is 
called “The Other Wes Moore.” 
 

Our Alumni Club will organize a group discussion with 
a group of students during early Fall semester. If you 
request a copy of the book from us, we would like you 
to participate in the discussion group as well.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Jessica. 
 

 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 
 

Next Meeting Date: Wednesday, Oct 12. 
Meetings are usually the second Wednesday of every 
month at 6:00 pm. The meeting location is Mozart’s, 
4784 N. High Street in Clintonville.  Everyone is 
welcome to attend! 
 

Oct 12:  Club meeting 
 

Nov. 18: Raffle Drawing for Mich tickets 
 

Dec. 6:  Holiday Party/Gift Exchange 
 

Dec. 10:  Ladies Brunch 

 
 
 
 

 OCT 2016 
 

ALUMNI LEADERS HAPPY HOUR 
 

Over 50 people gathered at El Vaquero on Thursday, 
Sept. 8 for a Happy Hour welcoming alumni leaders 
from all over the country back to Columbus! 
 

We literally had folks from coast to coast (Sacramento 
to Florida!) socialize with us the night before the Alumni 
Leadership Symposium.   
 

 
 

Big thanks to the staff from the Association for helping 
us provide lots of great food for our visitors, and for 
showing up to support the event as well.   
 

 
 

It was great to meet our colleagues and share ideas, 
learning how other groups support Buckeye alumni 
from all over.  And it was a wonderful way to kick off the 
Symposium that Friday, where our Franklin County 
Club was awarded “Outstanding” club status. 
 


